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I am a Maine resident and am interested in actively supporting local small businesses 
and farms. I support legislation that would allow for innovative approaches to food 
packaging and transport to be utilized in the state, helping to reduce waste and single 
use plastics in particular, preventing them from entering our natural environments, 
water supplies, and landfills. Adopting reusable packaging will not only be effective 
in reducing packaging waste, but will also be safe given smartly implemented safety 
measures for storage, sanitation, and circulation.


